
Ms. Vera Gracievski

816-3440

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 

with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am pleased to welcome you to 

the 2021 - 2022 school year! I am 

looking forward to having your 

child as a student. Third grade is 

such a fun year with so many 

wonderful learning activities to 

celebrate. In order to help us have 

a successful year, one of my goals

is to create a family of learners in 

our classroom. I am committed to 

creating a classroom environment 

where your child is a valued, 

trusted, and an integrated part of 

our classroom community. It is my 

hope that you will support and 

encourage this vision at home.

Welcome to 3rd Grade!

My Favorites

vgracievski@buffaloschools.org

Class DoJo

About 

Me
Hello! I am Ms. Gracievski, and I

have been teaching for BPS

since 2002. This will be my first

year teaching at NPCS #50. I 

was born and raised in Central 

New York.  I few of my interests  

include reading, drawing, 

making crafts like origami, and 

spending time with my friends 

and family.  One fun fact: I love 

to work on puzzles.

I attended Buffalo State 

College and received my 

Bachelors Degree with dual-

certification in Elementary and 

Exceptional Education in 

2002. I earned my Masters 

degree in Literacy from the 

University at Buffalo in 2006.

Food:

Movie:

Candy:

Restaurant:

Book:

Flower:

pizza
The Lion King

Reese’s peanut 

butter cups

Charlotte’s  Web 

Pie-O-Mine

sunflower


